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SAVE THE DATE 
 

24 & 25 NOVEMBER 2020 
 

29th INTERNATIONAL SUGAR ORGANIZATION SEMINAR 
 

___________________________________________________________ 
 
The Executive Director would like to draw your attention to the 29th International Sugar 
Organization Seminar, being held this year on 24 and 25 November in the East 
Wintergarden, Canary Wharf, London, UK.  
 
The title of this year’s seminar is “Coronavirus and climate change:  short and long 
term challenges” and we are hopeful the conditions will allow us to hold the event as 
planned.  The health and well-being of our participants is our main priority so we will 
continue to monitor the situation with COVID-19 to proceed as the parameters and 
government regulations allow. The organizers may decide to relocate the event if it proves 
necessary to ensure the safety of the delegates and attendees. 
 
The full programme is now available on the ISO website via this link 
https://www.isosugar.org/event/24/29th-international-sugar-organization-seminar 
where the online registration information will be posted in due course.  
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